
 

December 18, 2023 

 
Dear High School Senior, 
 
Congratulations on all your hard work and dedication that has brought you to this point in 
the school year! As you consider your options after graduation, we want you to know 
there is a place for you at The State University of New York. In fact, there is still plenty of 
time to apply; most campuses will continue to review applications on a rolling basis, 
although a few have January deadlines. If you have already submitted your application 
to SUNY, we hope you can find time to visit campus in the coming months. 
 
SUNY includes 64 campuses across every region of the state, offering 7,500 degree and 
certificate programs in virtually anything you could dream of studying. Degree programs 
at both two- and four-year schools are offered in many high-demand fields. From the 
community, technology, and comprehensive colleges to the research and university 
centers, SUNY is an extraordinary value, with more than half of students attending 
tuition-free. To learn more about which SUNY is right for you, visit suny.edu/whichsuny. 
 
SUNY offers several opportunities to have your application fee waived for up to seven 
campus choices if you have financial hardship, are a military-connected student, are 
applying to the Educational Opportunity Program (EOP), are an AmeriCorps alumni, or 
are from a designated high school. Information on all fee waivers is available at 
suny.edu/feewaiver.  
 
SUNY is committed to supporting our students through graduation, and this year we are 
implementing the nation’s best retention and completion initiatives—called ASAP and 
ACE—at 25 SUNY campuses. We also offer EOP at many of our campuses, which can 
support your success in college with academic, advising, and financial support if you 
qualify. Learn more about these programs at system.suny.edu/student-success. 
 
If you need any help with the process, please reach out to our Recruitment Response 
Center at 518.320.1888 or askSUNY@suny.edu. We hope you have a fulfilling senior 
year and look forward to seeing you on a SUNY campus in the fall! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chancellor John B. King, Jr. J.D., Ed.D. 
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